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Gordonstoun is an inter-denominational and multi-faith School with Christianity providing the basis of our spiritual 

ethos. Every weekday there is a brief morning assembly, held in the Junior School Hall which normally has some 

spiritual or moral content. All members of the Junior School attend on these occasions. 

 

On most Fridays, from 1645 to 1715 there is a School service in St Christopher’s Chapel to which all parents are 

very welcome. The services are of a straightforward Christian nature and are led by the school Chaplain. All 

members of the school attend as the messages and values expressed are for the benefit of everyone. The services 

are of a Christian nature and are led by the school Chaplain with guest speakers. Typically, we enjoy a piece of 

music played by a pupil, sing (something Gordonstoun students are renowned for), consider a thought point during 

an address and reflect through a prayer of gratitude. All members of the school attend as the messages and values 

expressed are for the benefit of everyone and it’s a happy occasion. 

 

After Friday Services parents are welcome to join us for a cup of tea and it is a good time for parents to meet each 

other and catch up on each other’s news. 

 

The Chaplain is always happy to discuss spiritual, ethical and religious matters with pupils and parents and can be 

contacted on 0044 (0)1343 837896 or chapel@gordonstoun.org.uk  
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